
February 24, 1999

Dennis Green, Appraisal Subcommittee
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310
!ashington, !.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Green:

Pursuant to our conversation earlier this week, this letter is written in response to Mr. Yolles letter dated
December 7, 1998. As you are aware the Maine Board of Real Estate Appraisers voted to proceed with
legislative changes to the current statute which included your recommendations. The legislative document (L.D.
1437) was printed this week (copy enclosed), but the legislative hearing has not been scheduled yet. Assuming
that the bill does not sustain significant changes during the session and becomes law, the Board will also need
to conduct a rule making process to reflect the changes made to the statute in the board rules. I believe that once
these two processes have been completed, the State of Maine will be in compliance with the Subcommittee's
Policy Statement 5.

Feel free to contact me at (207) 624-8522 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kim Baker-Stetson
Licensing & Examinations
Board of Real Estate Appraisers


